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Dear Chair Nathanson,

This just another Democrat plan to steal hard earned money from hard working small businesses that will cause
some of them to not be able to stay open! And of course the Oregon legislators have never run a business of their
own so what do they care about those that do run a business!

Congress passed the bipartisan CARES Act to help struggling businesses, those with a  steep decline in sales. This
partisan move by the Oregon Legislature isn't right, and it will make it harder for businesses to put people back to
work.

Sincerely,

Ron Trembly
3205 Madison St NE
Salem, OR 97301
rhowardtrembly@comcast.net

mailto:lro.exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

